										September 2, 2022
We’re looking for a creative, dedicated Rhinebeck resident 
to join our Starr Library Board of Trustees

We value our board colleagues for their collegiality, collaborative work on committees and projects, constructive input and discussions and creativity.  We strive to represent a diversity of backgrounds, experience, skills, and interests.
The Starr Library Board of Trustees is responsible for oversight and governance of overall operations and finances of the library, but not day-to-day management.
At this time, there is one open position on the Starr Library Board of Trustees.   The Board consists of nine members.  New trustees are appointed by the current trustees for a three-year term, renewable for one additional three-year term.  The new trustee is expected to join the board as of January 1, 2023.  
The Board invites candidates who are:
· A resident of Rhinebeck with demonstrated connection to the community,
· Committed to the Starr Library mission and organization,
· Willing and able to commit time and energy to: preparing for and attending board meetings, joining and working on committees, and participating in events, and
· Willing and able to make some level of financial donations to the organization -- there is no minimum amount, but a financial contribution from each board trustee is expected as a demonstration of commitment.


TO APPLY:
By October 3, please send a brief biographical statement and a letter outlining what you feel your experience and interests could bring to the board if you are appointed. 
Send to:  dlavallee@starrlibrary.org






